
 
 

Making a submission 

Submissions on this proposal can be made either: 

- through the Have Your Say website:  
- via email to: brothelsbylaw@ccc.govt.nz 
- in writing to: 

Freepost 178 
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Christchurch City Council  
Democracy Services 
PO Box 73013 
Christchurch 8154 

Submissions on this proposal may be made to the Council between 11 June 2012 
and 10 July 2012.  

The Council will be holding four drop-in sessions where members of the public can 
view the proposed bylaw, as questions to staff and make a submission. 

Drop-in sessions will be held: (Completed) 

Tuesday, 19 June from 2.30pm to 6.30pm 
Christchurch Netball Centre, 455 Hagley Avenue, South Hagley Park 

Wednesday, 20 June from 2.30pm to 6.30pm 
St Johns Church Hall, Cnr St Johns St & Ferry Road, Woolston,  

Thursday, 21 June from 2.30pm to 6.30pm 
Upper Riccarton Community Library, 71 Main South Road, Sockburn 

Tuesday, 26 June from 4.30pm to 6.30pm 
The Lyttelton Club (Top Club), 23 Dublin Street, Lyttelton 

The Council’s Hearings Panel will hear submissions on 25 and 27 July 2012.] 

To read the 2012 proposed Brothels Bylaw  

 

http://www1.ccc.govt.nz/haveyoursay/ConsultationView.aspx?ConsultId=834
mailto:brothelsbylaw@ccc.govt.nz
http://resources.ccc.govt.nz/files/TheCouncil/BrothelBylaw(FullBooklet-Weblayout)-WEB.pdf

